

Staff Senate Grievance Committee June 11, 2024

No new grievances have been submitted to the committee since the last full Staff Senate meeting. The grievance committee met Monday, June 10, 2024, just to discuss the committee and see how everyone was doing individually.

Will Adamchick give the committee insight on what his role was in the grievance process. Kari Donahue reminded us that even if we don't have any grievant cases, it is still beneficial for us to meet periodically.

Respectfully submitted,

Theora Hudson

Theora Hudson

Chair, Staff Senate

Grievance Committee